
 
Be sure to patronize our sponsors!  Tell them you saw them in the Rio One Newsletter! 

 

February 18th 

Hacienda Rec Center – 6:30 PM 

Well, it’s a combination Match Game/Newlyweds 

Game.  Come join us for a whacky evening of 

guessing and laughing about who is best at 

thinking like the opposite sex! Please bring your 

favorite chocolate dessert to share – after all, it 

is close to Valentine’s Day!  As usual, BYOB and 

have fun! 

                

Membership 

Are you getting this newsletter and not yet a 

member of the Rio-One Social Club?  Dues are 

$5/person and can be paid at any meeting or 

dropped off at or sent to Doris Hoey’s at 530 San 

Pedro Drive.  A membership form is available on 

the website:  rioone.weebly.com. Join us for a lot 

of laughter, music, and fun. And, if your email or 

phone number have changed, please contact 

Doris. 

JUGS 

The monthly luncheon (Just Us Girls) will be on 

February 25th at Gator’s Dockside, Spanish 

Springs at 5 PM. 

 

Golf 

We need teams for February and March so 

please send Sara Greemann an email 

(sara.perry11@yahoo.com) or call her at (317) 

443-1033 to sign up.  February’s course will be 

Chula Vista and March’s course will be De La 

Vista. Please put your scorecard and money 

($1.00/person) in the golf box at 634 San Pedro 

Drive after playing your round of golf. 

 

Super Bowl Party 

             

 

When: Sunday, February 3rd, 2019, 5:30 PM 

Where: 601 Lisbon Lane, The Villages, Dick & 

Michelle’s 

They will have a keg of beer to share!  If you’re 

not a fan of beer, you can still go but BYOB. 

Please bring an appetizer to share (Think manly 

football food).  Check Facebook or the website 

for the flyer. 

 

January 2019 

Rio One Social 
Club 

 Where “social” is our middle name! 
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